
   
 

  
 

                
 

 
             

          
            

          
       

 
                
       

 
 

 
 

 
 

April 2, 2020 

Dear Colleagues: 

While I have no urgent news to report today, I’d like to share some “Good News” with 
everyone. 

Recently, four of our students – Haley Potter, Ronald McNerney, Hannah Shumsky and 
Ian Swartz – were recognized at a national broadcasting association convention. While 
they weren’t able to travel to the convention, the recognition speaks to the great work 
our students, and the faculty who instruct them, are doing. Congratulations to 
everyone. Get the full details by clicking here. 

In closing, I hope all is well with you and your loved ones. Please take care of yourselves 
as we take care of our students. 

Best, 

Bill 


